
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

Welcome back to the New Year of 2022. We are excited to be completing
the first semester and approaching the second half of the academic year. I
would like to wish you all a wonderful Martin Luther King Day, and urge all
of our NPHS community members to engage in acts of service this coming
Monday. As stated by Dr. King, “The ultimate measure of a man is not where
he stands in moments of comfort and convenience, but where he stands at
times of challenge and controversy.”

Give back and make a mark,

Samuelle
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January 17- Martin Luther King Day (schools closed)

January 20 to 28- Midterms

January 28- End of Second Quarter

Important Dates

Science







Two seniors from the
Science Research class,

Lora Johnson and
Brandon Sirof, have been
selected to present their
work at the Eastern New
York Junior Science and

Humanities Symposium on
January 29th.

Congratulations to them
both!- Mr. Seweryn

NPBC (New Paltz bike
club) has its FIRST EVER
official meeting TODAY.

Mr. Paley is looking
forward to getting

students involved in
cycling as good weather

approaches.



SENIOR CLASSSENIOR CLASS
Attention Class of 2022: Graduating seniors were asked to place their orders for a

cap, gown and tassel on December 16th in person at the high school or online.



If an order was not placed at that time, we encourage graduating seniors to place
the order by January 20, 2022 in order to avoid additional shipping costs. Please
use the link in your email.

Cap, Gown and Tassel Basic Package
If graduating seniors are borrowing a cap and gown from a friend or family
member and wish to have a Class of 2022 tassel, please place the order online using
the link.

Class of 2022 Tassel

If financial assistance is needed, please complete the form  and a cap, gown and
tassel will be ordered for you:

Members of the NPHS Honor Society and Ulster BOCES Honor Societies should ask
their advisor for information about stoles for graduation. 



If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact Bonne
Masseo or Joe Dolan. 




MIDTERM PLANMIDTERM PLAN

This year the administration of January Regents Exams has been canceled. Classes will be
in session during the week of January 24th with the exception of Friday January 28th.

During the last 2 weeks of January students will be allotted time to take in class midterms
and/or engage in projects. Each teacher has their own individually planned assessment. On

Friday, January 28, only students who have a conflict will attend school that day. The
following is the schedule. 

Jan. 20th & 21st- Social Studies and Math
Jan. 24th and 25th – English and Science

Jan. 26th and 27th – Other Subjects and additional time for students with time
accommodations

Jan. 28th Conflict Day



https://www.jostens.com/apps/catalog/packageBuilder.mvc?customerId=1053834&customerName=New+Paltz+Central+High+School&catalogOsr=GRAD_PROD_HS_SENIOR_SPRING_CATALOG&parentCategoryOsr=REGALIA&parentCategoryName=Cap+%26+Gown&categoryOsr=REGALIA&categoryName=Cap+%26+Gown&pubCatId=1610393315&packageOsr=PKC-MASTER-0001&packageName=Basic+Package
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1053834/New-Paltz-Central-High-School/-/1610393315/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Souvenir-Tassel/1610393323/


CARING, CONNECTING,CARING, CONNECTING,    AND MAKING A DIFFERENCEAND MAKING A DIFFERENCE

NPHS ATHLETICSNPHS ATHLETICS


